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CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER DIRECTOR OF HOUSING & HEALTH
4{0319/8808/AC/D§ KL/WS/117/00/17/PMu
Miss A Bochnecki 6 September 1988

24 ST PAUL'S ROAD, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your memorandum of 4 July 1988 concerning your planning
application for the proposed single storey rear extension at the above
property. I can now confirm that Deemed Consent was claimed on 15 August
1988 to carry out the development pursuant to the provisions of
Regulation 4(5) of the Town & Country Planning (General) Regulations
1976.
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